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Monday 28th April 2025 
 

Year 4 Trip to Saltaire  
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of our river topic in Geography next term, Year 4 will be visiting Saltaire. During our visit, we 
will be using maps to navigate around the town, looking in particular at the river Aire and the 
nearby canal.  
 
The trip will take place during the morning, and your child will have a picnic in Roberts Park before 
returning to school at 1pm. The trip will take place over three dates, which are as follows: 
 
4 Greta Thunberg - Thursday 19th June 2025 
4 Frida Kahlo - Thursday 26th June 2025 
4 Ada Lovelace - Thursday 3rd July 2025 
 
Please ensure your child comes to school on this day with a labelled packed lunch, water bottle, 
sunhat and with sun cream applied. If your child receives free school meals then they will be 
provided with a packed lunch from school. We will be travelling on the school minibus and 
children should wear their school uniform as normal.  
 
The cost of this trip is £3 which can be paid on your ParentPay to cover the cost of travel. If we do 
not receive enough payments by 2nd June 2025, this trip will not go ahead. If you do not have 
your ParentPay details, please contact the Main Office. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Miss Khan, Miss Dunn & Mrs Hayton 
Yr 4 teachers  
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